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N O T I C E

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee, is pleased to advise them that the Committee will hold an informal meeting on Friday, May 18, 2012, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero room, in order to make further progress with negotiating the draft resolutions to be considered by the Committee. 
The Chair would like to note that the last formal meeting of the Committee, in preparation for the forty-second regular session of the General Assembly, will be held on Tuesday, May 22, 2012, from 2:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m., in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room.
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